
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Thank You Miss Anna  

In Term 2 Mrs Dinshua will be returning to the preschool team. Miss Anna 

will be returning to her previous role within the school.   

 

Term 1 Holidays 

The preschool will close on the 13th April 2017 and 

will reopen on the 1st May 2017. The preschool 

team hopes you and your family enjoy the school holidays.  

 

 

 

 

Coober Pedy Preschool 
Weeks 10       Term 1    2017 

 

Party 

End of Term 1 
 

Your family and family friends are welcome to join the preschool 

children in celebrating the end of term 1. 

 

When: 11th of April 2017  

Where: Gym 

Time: 2:00pm – 3:00pm 

What to bring: Boys - sweets & Girls  - savory  

Theme: Wear your favourite colour. 

 
 



Easter Craft Activities  

The preschool children made Easter baskets, chocolate Easter eggs and 

Easter bunnies. 
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Regards, 

Preschool Educators 


